
Disclosure of APPR Scores to Parents 
Parent or Legal Guardian Request for 

Annual Professional Performance Review (APPR)  
 

New York State law allows parents and legal guardians of a student to request the effectiveness score 
and final rating of teachers and principals to which the student is assigned for the current school year. To 
request this information about your child’s current teacher, please complete the request form (see 
attached link) and drop it off to Michelle Bombard at the Newark Valley Central School District Office. 
 
This information may only be released to parents or legal guardians and the district will verify that any 
request received has been submitted by a parent or legal guardian.  Additionally, the information is 
intended only for the use of the requesting parent or legal guardian. 

 


